
Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

Fwd: Rezoning on Garden Drive
1 message

Michael Brusseau <mike.brusseau@knoxmpc.org> Mon, Nov 10, 2014 at 8:41 AM
To: Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>, Mark Donaldson <mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>, Dave 
Hill <dave.hill@knoxmpc.org>, Dan Kelly <dan.kelly@knoxmpc.org>

Re:  Item 36
---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Charles Smith >deucec2@gmail.com<
Date: Sun, Nov 9, 2014 at 4:30 PM
Subject: Rezoning on Garden Drive
To: mike.brusseau@knoxmpc.org

The lot that George Hamilton is requesting to be rezoned from R-1A to R-2 has once before had a house 
on it that had to be torn down because of neglect on his part. Even as an empty lot, it is still neglected. I 
feel that any structure or structures that he plans to bring to this lot would ultimately just be another place 
for rats to inhabit like last time, though be it several years down the road. (Or sooner)

Thank you for your time,
C Smith
Resident of Garden Drive

-- 
Michael A. Brusseau, AICP, Senior Planner
Knoxville-Knox County Metropolitan Planning Commission
City-County Building, Suite 403
400 Main St.
Knoxville, TN  37902
Phone: (865) 215-2500
Fax: (865) 215-2068
www.knoxmpc.org
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